
PRESIDENT’S  
 Message 

Wow—what a whirlwind August has 
been! We kicked off the month with a 
lively Membership Meeting at the AGC 
Building, which was filled by a night of 
laughter and music with Singo Bingo. A 

huge thank-you to our Membership Committee for organizing such a fun-
filled evening. Your hard work truly made the event a hit! 
  
In even bigger news, NAWIC hosted its Annual Conference in the historic 
and beautiful city of Boston, MA, celebrating 70 incredible years of Lead-
ership & Legacy. This milestone event was truly something special. 
  
It was my first National Conference, and I’m beyond grateful for the op-
portunity to attend. From the moment I arrived, I felt the energy and pas-
sion that radiates throughout this amazing organization. We witnessed 
the installation of new National Board Members and connected with in-
spiring women from Chapters all across the country. 
  
One of the most impactful moments for me was hearing Tamara 
Crooks speak about the “Why” behind what we do. Her dedication to our 
Region and unwavering commitment to NAWIC’s Core Values was noth-
ing short of moving. She reminded us all of the deeper purpose that fuels 
our work—and I can’t wait to see how her leadership continues to shape 
our Region. 
  
Looking Ahead to September 
As summer winds down, we turn our focus to an exciting new chapter: 
the installation of our 2025 Board of Directors. September marks a time 
of renewal and fresh leadership, and we’re so excited to welcome the 
incoming board. Each new leader brings their own unique strengths, pas-
sion, and vision—and we’re confident they will continue to elevate our 
Chapter in meaningful ways. 
  
Let’s carry the momentum of this summer into fall, and keep building, 

supporting, and lifting each other up. 
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NEXT MEETING: 

 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 

Membership Meeting 
SINGO 

  

LOCATION:   
 

AGC Tulsa Office 
12121 E 51st. St. 
Tulsa, OK 74146 

 

 

RSVP email by EOB 08/18 

julianna@colburnelect.com 

 

 

Hello NAWIC Sisters!  

Dana Cookson,                                                     
NAWIC Tulsa Chapter 76 President 
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BOD Meeting—08/05 6:00 pm TBD                                                                                

DOs & DONuts—08/14 8-9:00 am  AGCOK Tulsa Office                                                                                

Membership Meeting—08/19 6:00 pm AGC Offices SINGO 

BOD Meeting—09/02 6:00 pm TBD                                                                                

DOs & DONuts—09/11 8-9:00 am  AGCOK Tulsa Office                                                                                

Membership Meeting BOD Installation—09/16 6:00 pm TBD 

BOD Meeting—10/07 6:00 pm TBD                                                                                

DOs & DONuts—10/09 8-9:00 am  AGCOK Tulsa Office                                                                                

Membership Meeting —10/21 6:00 pm TBD 

 

 

 

 

 

 



- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

National has stepped up and      
provided NAWIC members 

with some outstanding  
webinars throughout the  

upcoming year with the focus 
in two areas:   

Professional Development             
& Education (PD&E)  

& Membership 
 

 The webinars should be 
available on the national  
website to view at your  

convenience if you can’t     
attend the initial airing.  The    
webinars are also listed in the                          

Calendar of Events. 

Happy  
Birthday 

Welcome  
New Members 

Congratulations 
On Your Anniversary 

 

Celebrating Our  

NAWIC Sisters! 

UPCOMING WEBINARS:  
www.nawic.org/webinars 

08/24 Faith Schrader 

  

  

  

Faith Schrader; 08/23 

Marla Carter 08/24 
Ronny Walker 08/29 

  

  7/28   Sara Shanklin 

 08/07  Elizabeth Clagg 

 

Building a Better Future with Sustainable Materials 8/28—12:00-1:00 PM CST 

 

 

March 01-07 IS WIC WEEK! 

 

    

    

   

If you have changed companies, please update your information 
on the National Website. Also, please forward preferred email, 
cell number, your birth day and month to Jaylee if not yet done 
so.  

Thank you. 
 





Please remember our  
NAWIC Endowed  

Scholarship at OSU  

whenever you’re in a giving mood. The full name of our scholarship is the  

 

NAWIC Tulsa Chapter 76  
Endowed Scholarship In Honor  

of Gene Harris Fund. 
 

On your checks or online donations,  
please note the fund number:  26-75750  

 
On-line donations:  https://osugiving.com/  
please see the “Give” tab at the top right.      

 
Mailing Address: 
 OSU Foundation  

400 S. Monroe, Stillwater, OK 74074   
 

Your Scholarship Committee thanks you!! 

https://osugiving.com/


  NAWIC TULSA CHAPTER 76  

General Membership Meeting – July 22, 2025—was our Annual Summer Social at a Drillers Baseball Game. No munites were taken just food, fun 

and fellowship at the game. 

  
 



We Value Your Feedback! 
We've set up a QR code for you to easily share any comments, ques-
tions, concerns, or compliments. If you have suggestions on how we 
can address a concern or improve something, we’d love to hear from 
you. Likewise, if there are any ideas or features, you’d like to see, 
please let us know! 
If you'd like your comment to not be anonymous, please feel free to 
include your name. Additionally, I’ll have a box available at each 
meeting where you can leave messages as well. 
We are committed to providing transparent communication, and 
each newsletter will feature updates on any concerns, questions, or 
compliments we've received, along with responses 
when appropriate. 
Thank you for helping us improve! 
 

NOTES July/August Edition: 

Question 1 - N/A 
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Please know we have a prayer chapel on 

Facebook.   

It’s a private group and you may post your 
own prayer  

requests at any time 

or if you’d rather, please e-mail me and I’ll 
post them for you.   

This is open to all members but is strictly 
optional.  We would ask that you read  

the pinned post at the top of the page. 

If you’d like to join the chapel, simply 

request to be added.  If you have any  

issues with that, please contact me: 

 jklempa@pmgtulsa.com  

Thanks, Jaylee Klempa 

NAWIC Membership Support 
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FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA: 

We have an email for all questions: 

Email: TulsaNAWIC76info@gmail.com 

Check out our website on the go! 

Find us at: nawictulsa.org 

 We have links to the national website 

along with current calendar events for 

our chapter and each newsletter at your 

fingertips!  

https://www.facebook.com/people/NAWIC-Tulsa-Chapter-76/100081323531711/
https://www.instagram.com/tulsa.nawic.76
https://www.linkedin.com/company/tulsa-nawic/
https://www.x.com/TulsaNAWIC


NAWIC Meetings/ 
Dinners/Events Policies 

A reminder of our Tulsa chapter policies concerning all of dinners and events. Please 
RSVP by the deadlines.  We need confirmed counts for our restaurants ahead of time. 
If you are bringing guest(s), please supply their name and company.  

All guests are paid for by the chapter the fist time they visit, as well as new mem-
bers—your first meeting is on us!  After that, meetings/events will be charged unless 
otherwise indicated.  

Members shall RSVP to attend the monthly meeting the Friday prior to the meeting 
(unless otherwise communicated) and will be billed for said meeting. Even if you 
cancel at the last minute, we need you to pay.   

Our BOD has decided we need to be more vigilant.  We run the risk of losing money 
as a chapter without this policy and we can’t afford that.  

We very much appreciate your understanding and your cooperation! 

Julianna Guglielmo, Tulsa Chapter Treasurer  julianna@colburnelect.com 

NAWIC Chapter 76 new mailing address 
NAWIC 
PO Box 1743 
Owasso, OK 74055 

Do you have something to report?  
Exciting News / Your Committee / Awards 

Please forward info to Jaylee Klempa by        
EOB 1st Friday of the month to get it in the  Newsletter. 

jklempa@pmgtulsa.com 
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 Back to School Supply Drive –  Thank you!  

We’d like to take a moment to sincerely thank everyone who donated to our Back to School 
Supply Drive! Your generosity made it possible for us to deliver much-needed supplies to 

Lewis & Clark Elementary and Union 8th Grade Center.  
   

Special thanks to the amazing ladies who helped present and deliver the donations:

Lewis & Clark Elementary
Donations delivered by Jenn Cearley and Paula Fennell

Received by Principal Lori Gregory

 Union 8th Grade Center

Donations delivered by Christi Wyatt (Wyatt Tech), Paullei Tanner (Crossland), and Paula 
Fennell (Craftsmen Resources) Received by Principal Michelle Cundy, Assistant Principal 

Megan Bender, and School Liason Kulsum Siddiqui

Your support truly made a difference as students head into the new school year preparedand 
ready to succeed.

#BackToSchool #CommunitySupport #SchoolSupplies #ThankYou #EducationMatters 
#MakingADifference 



Bailey Martin has not yet had the chance to bestow the red rose to another mem-
ber. 



Director 
WIC Week, Ways & Means, Membership, DE&I, 
Marketing 

Jaylee Klempa 
Email:  jklempa@pmgtulsa.com  
Cell: 918-991-9221 

2024-2025 

BOARD/COMMITTEE 

CONTACT LIST 

Director 
Social Committee 

Paullei Tanner 

Email:  paullei.tanner@gmail.com  
Cell: 405-642-4767 

Treasurer 
Finance, Marketing 

Julianna Guglielmo 

Email:  julianna@colburnelect.com  
Cell: 918-521-9005 

Recording Secretary 
Marketing Chair 

Kristi Ostler 

Email:  kostler@rickscottconstruction.com  
Cell: 918-260-0044 

President  
Finance/Strategic Planning 

Dana Cookson 

Email:  accounting@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-671-9370 

President-Elect 
Ways & Means/Membership Chair 

Paula Fennell 

Email:  pfennell@craftsmenresources.com  
Cell: 918-271-1210 

Immediate Past President 
Finance/Strategic Planning 

Chrissie Humphrey 

Email:  chrissiehumphrey@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-530-9183 

Corresponding Secretary 
Membership, Ways & Means, DEI, Social 

Kaitlynn Henson 

Email:  Kaitlynn.henson@apac.com 

 Cell: 

Director 
DE&I Chair 

Sarah Hopper 

Email:  sarahh@hudsonprince.com  

Cell: 918-277-3927 

Director 
Social Committee 

Sierra Nunez 

Email:  sestone93@gmail.com  
Cell: 352-272-3573 

Director 
Safety Chair 

Bailey Martin 

Email:  bailey.martin@crossland.com  
Cell: 918-202-8769 


